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Dear Board Chairs: 
 
As the new Minister of Education and Child Care and a former School Board Trustee, I would 
like to thank you and your team for your commitment to the Framework for Enhancing Student 
Learning and equity of outcomes for all students in BC. On behalf of the Ministry of Education 
and Child Care, I would like to thank you for your district’s 2024 Enhancing Student Learning 
Report submission.  
 
The 2024 annual review of all 60 district Enhancing Student Learning Reports (the Reports) has 
now been completed. The annual review team compiled a feedback report for each district to 
reflect on continuous improvement processes demonstrated in the Report. Feedback reports will 
soon be sent from Deputy Minister Kaye Krishna to superintendents and copied to board chairs. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing dedication and collaboration in fostering robust strategic planning to 
drive continuous improvement. This work is foundational to our shared purpose and collective 
responsibility to developing educated citizens, supporting student success and improving equity 
of outcomes. 
 
I look forward to working alongside you to continue to create meaningful change within the lives 
of all students across British Columbia. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Beare 
Minister 
 
cc: Superintendents 


